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Cancellation of Eol dated 16.07.2024 for Hiring of Software Agency (Central PSUs)

Ref. No. 75/1/2024-PCl-(Part A) 5’431’ Date: 20.11.2024

1. This is in reference to Eol published vide dated 16.07.2024 over the PCI website

(hitps://pcionline.co.in/) inviting Expressions of Interest with proposals for the Empanelment of

Central PSUs as an Implementation /System Integrator Partner. Further, PCI published subsequent
corrigendum in regards to this Eol dated 25.07.2024 and 26.07.2024 with the last date for submission
for the proposal as 05.08.2024. The Eol was published on the websites after the approval from PCI
Competent Authority.

2. In view of this, updates were published on the PCI website vide dated 24.09.2024 and 04.10.2024 for
updating the PQ and TQ results respectively in accordance with the Evaluation Methodology as
outlined in the Eol document.

3. Further, it is to notify that “Expressions of Interest with proposals for the Empanelment of Central
PSUs as an Implementation /System Integrator Partner” is cancelled due to administrative reason and
as decided by the 418" EC dated 04.10.2024.

This is issued with the approval of competent Authority.

Yours Faithfully
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